McGILL UNIVERSITY MONTREAL December 1,1927. SCHOOL FOR GRADUATE NURSES Sir Arthur W. Currie, K.C.B., G.C.M.G., LL.D., Principal. McGill University, Montreal. Dear Sir Arthur: -Miss Carolyn Gray is arriving Sunday morning and will give her first lecture on Monday to the nurses. I thought you might like to have the enclosed brief record about her before meeting her. Possibly she might have the privilege, during the morning or afternoon of shaking hands with you so that she may realise how truly we welcome her to the University. Yours gratefully. Melen R. y. Reid Dr. Helen R.Y. Reid. HRYR/MAR Enclosure